
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Tuesday 18th October 2022 

 
Halloween Pumpkin Competition 

 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

The Reading Ambassadors are excited to launch a competition that will 
run throughout the October Half term. 

To enter this competition, children can design, create and carve a 
pumpkin in a design linked to their favourite book or a book that they enjoy 
reading. It could also be based on a character from a book. 

Please bring your pumpkins into school on Monday 31st October 2022, 
where they will be lined up outside the front of school. The Reading 
Ambassadors will then judge these entries and choose a winner for a very 
exciting prize!  

Please note, at the end of the school day, parents and carers will be 
required to take their pumpkin entry home. 

Happy Carving! 

Mrs Hopper and The Reading Ambassadors 

 


